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BY EMAIL and RESS 
 

December 7, 2010 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2009-0278 – Algoma Power Inc. ("API") 
 
We are writing in regard to the December 6, 2010 letter from the Board in the above-referenced matter, in 
which the Board advised that API must file a motion to obtain the relief sought. API has decided that it 
will not pursue its rate mitigation proposal for its Street Lighting class. As such, we request that the Board 
proceed with issuing a final order on the basis of the Revised Settlement Proposal dated September 17, 
2010 that formed part of the Board's November 11, 2010 written decision.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 
 
 

 
 


